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Wow, what a 

great month! Our  
Kindness Month was 
filled with many acts 
that were very 
thoughtful and kind.  

Here are a few examples; a couple of grade 7 girls 
left a positive message on each on their classmates 
desks, a grade 7 class decorated the staffroom 
with a big thank you message and treats for the 
staff, a grade 5 class recognized our office staff at our assembly with a 
thank you speech and flowers, there were amazing hallway displays, 
Jump Rope/Hoops for Heart event and our Pink Shirt Day Assembly. 
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Safety Alert: 
There are has been reports that there have been a few incidences where adults are 

walking on to the school grounds and reprimanding students.   We encourage any 

adult/parent not part of our staff to visit the office with their concerns.   It is a safety issue 

and all students need to feel safe at school.  

 

Dogs 
Dogs should not be coming onto the school grounds especially 

during school hours.  The reasoning is that some children are     

very afraid of dogs and some children allergic to dogs.  We also 

are have a lot of dog doo on the school grounds and play areas that 
the children step in when they are playing outside.  Please help us make 

this a safe and clean place for children to play.  

 
Please check our school webpage for information! 

 

Please register on line to receive the Newsletter.  It will be emailed 
to you.  The site address is: 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich/Pages/default.aspx 

 

 

Celebrations    
 
Our Basketball Teams had a great season!  We would like to 
congratulate the Boys A and B teams and Girls A and B teams.  
They had a busy schedule with two practices a week and a game 
once a week.  Their dedication and grit was particularly evident in their final 
games.  The skill level definitely improved.  
 
Girls A Team: Manjot, Megan, Roshin, Gurveen, Surpreet, Serena, Tanya, 
Ravneet, Ashadeep, Shingar, Christina, Esther, Muskaan, Elisa and Priya S. 
Girls B Team: Ria, Baljot, Natasha, Kawan, Jasmine, Michelle, Catherine, 
Gurleen, Razina, Amrit, Janbi, Shreya, Dyssenia, Manveer and Ashwaq. 
 
Boys A Team:  Nasir, Jatinder, Manraj, Uday, Amirt, Pranaj, Ben, Jushan, Ritvik, 
Jordan, Charn, Livraj, Abhi C., Bhupinder, Abhi C. and Kerrin. 
Boys B Team: Shaheil, Shaneil, Jot, Jorhavar, Gurman, Jugraj, Harb, Harjot, 
Jesse, Sukraj, Shehbaz, Irenvir, Bhupinder and Shawn. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
Our Public Speech Festival 
Our nine Speech Festival finalists were amazing 

this morning.  We would like to thank all the 
teachers and families supporting all the grade four 

to seven students participating in such a worthy 

event. Our finalists are Ketan L., Prabpreet L., 
Simran S., Baltej B., Catherine H., Harb C., 

Benedict C., Dehesa F. and Jasmine K. 

Our three Master Speakers for this year were:  Catherine H., Baltej B. and 
Benedict C.  

 

PAC NEWS 
Our Parent Advisory Committee’s support is valued.  Our next PAC meeting 

is Tuesday, April 7th. 

 
Dates to note: 
 

March 3   Report cards go home  

March 4    Groove Day in the gym   

March 5 Early Dismissal 1:27 pm   Parent /Teacher Interviews 

March 6 Last day of school before Spring Break 

 

March 9 to March 20 - SPRING BREAK   

 

March 23  Welcome back to school! 

March 26  Samosa Sale (PAC event) 

April 3  Good Friday – school not in session 

April 6  Easter Monday – school not in session 

May 1  Non Instructional Day – school not in session 

May 5  Early Dismissal 1:27 pm 

May 18  Victoria Day – school not in session 

May 25  Non Instructional Day – school not in session 

June 25  Last day of school, Early Dismissal 1:27 pm 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a great Spring Break! 

 



 
 
 
Things to do during Spring Break 
 
Spring break is here and the kids are out of school…now what? 
Well here a few of our favorite things to do around the Lower Mainland, take your pick and 
have some fun! 
* Our favorite sports activity all year round is Sportball! Sportball is holding Spring 
Break Camps at various locations all over the Lower Mainland during the week of March 21st 
– 25th 
Locations: Surrey, White Rock, Delta, Langley, Abbotsford, Maple Ridge, Tri-Cities, New 
Westminster and Burnaby Program Operated under license by Richardson Sport 
Telephone: 1-877-590-GOAL(4625) 
Email: lowermainland@sportball.ca 
 
* Head out to Art Knapps Surrey or Bear Creek Park to enjoy 18 holes of miniature golf 
and a train ride! 
 

* Visit your neighborhood Chapters! They have lots of fun and FREE activities to enjoy. (plus 
ALL Kids books are 20% off!) 
 

* Take a trip to Science World and learn all about Wacky Weather and Natural 
Disasters! There will be all sorts of interactive activities and make and takes all week long 
even some local Meteorologists will be stopping by to help you try your weather reporting 
skills! 
  
* The Spring Break  Camp Extravaganza at The Little Gym is the place to be during this 
year’s Spring Break, they can accommodate kids ages 3 to 10 years old! Each 3-hour camp will 
incorporate a theme which may focus on regular Gymnastics, Karate, Sports skills Dance or 
cheer leading programs, and will offer creative, non-competitive games, adventures and 
challenges in their fully equipped gymnastics facility. They guarantee your child’s Spring Break 
will be a fun filled “Spring Break Workout!” 
 

*Visit the local library 
*Write a book filled with pictures 
* Play some board games/card games 
* Make a board game 
* Visit a local park or beach   (Tynehead has some great trails) 
 
 

Have a great Spring Break! 

See you March 23rd! 
 

http://sportball.ca/
mailto:lowermainland@sportball.ca
http://artknappsurrey.com/
http://www.bctrains.com/index.htm#HOME
http://www.chapters.indigo.ca/springbreak/
http://www.scienceworld.ca/spring-break
http://www.thelittlegym.com/LangleyBC/Pages/announcements.aspx

